
UNITY
DAY Aloha in Action

October 19, 2022

WEAR AND SHARE

ORANGE
FOR

KINDNESS • ACCEPTANCE • INCLUSION

#UnityDay2022

The Hawai‘i State Department of Education is encouraging everyone 
to join a national movement during National Bullying Prevention 
Month for inclusive, nurturing learning environments for all. On 
Wednesday, Oct. 19, wear orange to show your support that all 

students deserve to be safe in school, online and in the community. 
Let’s send a giant ORANGE message of hope and solidarity! 


